
My Easter Table

I  know  many  of  us  are  having  smaller  Easter  dinner
celebrations this year. However, albeit cozy, it is important
to make it special for several reasons. Easter is a time of
rebirth, joy and celebration. Even though we may be apart from
our friends and family, we are healthy and safe.

Typically we have our sit-down dinners in the dining room, but
since I have a “new” (from a yard sale) table in the family
room with 4 “new” (from a yard sale) chairs, this location
felt right for 4 people.

I chose the Royal Worcester Yellow Urn/Roses/Greek Key china
because of the cheerful colors. An old business friend bought
me 4 dishes many years ago. Slowly, over time, I have added to
my collection but it is a rather difficult to find other
pieces to this pattern.

Check out my adorable DIY bird nests! I am still tickled over
how they turned out. If you missed my last blog post, click
here. They fit perfectly inside my creamed soup bowl and add
the Spring touch the table needed.

Yellow linen napkins are from Sferra. The sweet lamb napkin
holders are gifts from my friend, Gwen. I am putting the
napkins off to the side in a non-traditional location but this
seems to work best with the round table configuration.

It’s hard to have Easter without bunnies! Daffodils were from
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our local Safeway store. I have no idea where the bunnies came
from…maybe I just started with two? Ha!

My latest glassware purchase include these drop dead gorgeous
Rogaska Gallia crystal glasses. They stand 9 3/8″ tall and the
crystal cuts are stunning. Thanks to my friend, Louise, I was
introduced to them at her dinner party last fall. I fell in
love with the weight of the glass and was fortunate to find
these on eBay.

Though I haven’t finalized the menu, I am hoping we have all
the ingredients here so no one has to make a trip to the
grocery store. We are wearing our masks out in public. I am
encouraged  by  the  latest  projections  as  it  appears  that
sheltering in is helping.

Wallace Silversmiths Bee Flatware from Horchow

Today I am making the annual family Lamb Cake. I am hoping all
my siblings and my son are doing the same so we can have our
Lamb Cake competition. My mother would bake one every year and
it is one of many fond memories I have of her. Here’s a
glimpse of last year’s cake. To learn more about the tradition
of this cake, click here.

Happy Saturday and wishing you a blessed Easter with your
family. May you continue to have good physical, mental and
spiritual health!

The post shared with Between Naps on the Porch Tablescape
Thursday #653

https://www.ebay.com/itm/ROGASKA-Crystal-Goblet-2-GALLIA-water-or-wine/174240613488?hash=item28918cc470:g:PeUAAOSwGRxeOvLF
https://www.horchow.com/Wallace-Silversmiths-45-Piece-Napoleon-Bee-Flatware-Service/cprod31360064/p.prod?ecid=HCCS__GooglePLA&utm_source=google_shopping&adpos=&scid=scplpcsku28440039&sc_intid=csku28440039&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIy-_A9d7c6AIVIz2tBh0alANwEAYYASABEgL95vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.horchow.com/Wallace-Silversmiths-45-Piece-Napoleon-Bee-Flatware-Service/cprod31360064/p.prod?ecid=HCCS__GooglePLA&utm_source=google_shopping&adpos=&scid=scplpcsku28440039&sc_intid=csku28440039&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIy-_A9d7c6AIVIz2tBh0alANwEAYYASABEgL95vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
http://bella-terra.moseke.com/2017/04/easter-lamb-cake/
https://betweennapsontheporch.net/a-whimsical-alice-in-wonderland-table-setting-featuring-singing-talking-flowers-from-the-garden/
https://betweennapsontheporch.net/a-whimsical-alice-in-wonderland-table-setting-featuring-singing-talking-flowers-from-the-garden/

